Spann-ing the Globe

Prayer Request

During our Christmas break, Tasha learned that her stepdad was quite ill. Over the past few weeks, we have been in contact with Tasha's mom and medical workers concerning his care and prognoses. His health has been up and down during this time, in and out of the hospital. We had discussed going back during Adah's "spring" break and just waiting until summer altogether. These decisions we were making were based on the days of improved health. We felt we had more time.

Unfortunately, yesterday, his health took a turn for the worse. Today, our family is heading back to the United States. Our departure is sudden and quite unexpected but needed. We ask that you pray for our family during this time. Pray for his spiritual health as he does not know God. Pray for our children during this long journey. Pray for Tasha's mom during this difficult time.

The current plan is for Kevin to return back to Kinshasa at the end of January alone. Tasha and the kids will return at a later date. We will update you as we know more.